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As part of the discussions on the future role of the Agency and, in particular, the strategic part to be played by its Management Board, that goes beyond technical participation limited to examining and approving cooperation programs, and instead takes on new challenges that would help to consolidate a hemispheric cooperation agenda, minimize overlap, complement initiatives, and achieve interinstitutional and interagency synergy both in and outside the OAS, the Chair of the MB/IACD presents the following proposals as a starting point for discussion.  They are submitted for the information of the members, so that this dialogue can move forward based on any additional suggestions and comments they may wish to make.
1. In order to have a revitalized and dynamic Management Board, it is essential that all its members–represented by their cooperation authorities–commit to an active role in the Board's meetings and activities. The number of meetings programmed over the course of the year really is not excessive, and by harnessing new technologies we can hold virtual meetings, as we are doing today, lessening any inconvenience for all concerned.
2. One of our duties as the Management Board is to make an effort to support fundraising and the establishment of strategic partnerships in order to propel, within the Agency's framework, cooperation programs on a larger scale.  The role of the Board in this area can take different forms:  identification of potential donors, links with strategic partners, voluntary input, active participation with contributions, etc.  All of our countries benefit from cooperation programs, particularly South-South or triangular cooperation, and the expansion and deepening of those programs require the appropriate resources. 
3. I also suggest that we make a commitment to report to the permanent missions and the Secretariat on progress in relation to cooperation in our countries.  This would provide us with inputs for strengthening exchange and support networks among states across the Hemisphere.
4. To raise the visibility of partnership for development in the OAS it is important to increase political dialogue on the subject.  The proposal that we have put to the General Assembly through CIDI is that the OAS convene a meeting of high authorities on cooperation in member states within the next 12 months.  Such a meeting would facilitate exchanges of good experiences and lessons learned, serve to improve collaboration with multilateral agencies, and allow us to establish a roadmap at the policy level.
5. I recommend that the Secretariat, through the Chair, provide the MB with a progress report on its work every three months. Such a report would provide us with a platform to evaluate cooperation activities and make recommendations, as necessary.
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